
 

 

 

Dear School Families 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely half term holiday and that the children are refreshed and ready for the term ahead. We had 

a busy couple of weeks leading up to the holidays. 

 

Sharing Assembly  

On the last day of term, the children walked to church, where they performed their choral poetry. As Head of School my 

heart was filled with pride. The children’s performances were exceptional. All the classes delivered their poems with a 

combination of beautiful timing, clear articulation and expression. It was a joy to listen to. The children finished their 

assembly with 2 songs which they sang with gusto as well as using sign language. Your children are a credit to you! 

Pancake Flipping 

What a fun morning! I am sure you have seen the photographs on Dojo. The children thoroughly enjoyed flipping their 

pancakes and I have to say we saw some expert techniques. Thank you to FOES for organising and just as importantly thank 

you all for your generous donations as we made £685. Well done to our winners who received their own pancake mix set 

and our overall Key stage 1 and 2 winners, Willow and Drake, who won a designer apron! 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you all for attending parent’s evening it was a great turn out and we received lots of positive feedback. Please don’t 

forget if you do have anything you wish to share, ideas or concerns to get in touch. 

Disco 

On the final day of term, lots of our children attended the school disco in the village hall organised by FOES. It was well 

attended, and the children enjoyed sharing their dance moves. Luca and Faith were awarded prizes for the best dancers. 

Phonics meetings  

Thank you to those who attended the Phonics meetings, I hope you found it of value. Little Wandle is now firmly embedded 

in our daily curriculum in EYFS and Key Stage 1 and already we are noticing good progress. 

Project Gallery 

Just a quick reminder that project homework needs to be handed in on Friday 22
nd

 March in preparation for the gallery 

presentation on Monday 25
th
 March.  

 

Over the last term we have been focussing on our School Values: PRIDE. I wonder if your child/ren can explain what PRIDE 

stands for and what each of the values mean. This term we will be looking at the British Values and how they link to our 

school community and our own values. 

 

 

Our Week 

Little Eagles – Millie has enjoyed making new friends and painting a snake. 

Class 1 – Willow enjoyed her dinosaur maths with Mr Leach. 

Class 2 – Theo carefully read instructions to create a symmetrical rangoli pattern. 

Class 3 – James says “I have enjoyed writing Hali diary because it has allowed me to bring out my creative side.” 

Class 4 – Faith has been democratic this week by voting on games to play on the playground. 

 

Best wishes,  

Wendy Daley  
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